
On demand bus trial for Epping and Carlingford 

 
 
The Member for Epping, Mr Damien Tudehope welcomes the trial and is encouraging residents 

to use this important service so that the trial is successful. The service commenced on Tuesday 

30th of January as part of a number of NSW Government trials aimed at revolutionising public 

transport. The service, branded OurBus, operates in peak times between 5.30am to 9:00am and 

5:00pm to 8:00pm, using four vehicles, each capable of carrying 10 passengers. All vehicles are 

fully wheel chair accessible. OurBus on-demand provides a new experience for customers who 

can book transport from or near their home to a local transport hub or other centre at a time that 

suits them. Member for Epping; Mr Damien Tudehope stated "I am delighted to be able to 

announce that this service will be operating in Carlingford and Epping" . A new OurBus website 

and app are now available, with the fare costing $5 paid in advance by credit card via a secure 

App. "A personalized service such as this will greatly benefit those hoping to manoeuvre their 

way through peak hour traffic via a safe, efficient and cost-effective method of transport." said 

Mr Tudehope. The new service will not impact any existing local bus services and is aimed at 

encouraging more people to leave their cars at home and take advantage of a service tailored to 

their personal transport needs.  Book now by following the link below: 

http://www.cdcourbus.com.au/ 

   

 

http://www.cdcourbus.com.au/


 

 

Service area 
This service will commence on 30 January 2018. 

The Shuttle operates on weekday mornings between 5.30am-9.00am and on 

afternoons between 5.00pm-8.00pm. 

Travel in the Epping, North Rocks and Carlingford area for a $5 flat fare. 

 

  

 

 

For more information regarding how you can take full advantage of this opportunity 

please follow the Facebook and website links below or contact OurBus via  

Email: ourbus@cdcbus.com.au or Contact no. (02) 8889 7050 
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